Subject: Park Report - 02-08-2021

Just a quick update on what is going on with Harcrest Park. We did receive approval for a $300,000.00 grant
through DCNR, but it was approval to apply for the LWCF grant (Land Water Conservation Fund). Lance
Welliver and Jim Feath are working on the grant application on our behalf and hope to have it complete by the
end of this week. It has to be submitted by Feb 26th. | was told by DCNR that we have a very good chance of
getting the grant.... (heard that before).

A scout has asked about building a "gaga pit" at the Park. | am to meet with him sometime this week. "Gaga"
is dodge ball that is played with your feet and is for younger kids. It doesn't take up much space, so | think it
will be okay. !'ll get back with you when I get more information. Other scout projects, the pickleball court in
Renfrew Park and a Chimney Swift tower at Harcrest Park. The Chimney swift tower will double as a kiosk
where we can put infotmation about the park and notices that we would want to share with the park using
public.

We have 8 new benches sitting in the storage building, and all are spoken for which is great. A few of them
will be placed outside the phase 2 area, | hope to keep 3 or 4 for phase 2 so we have them ready to install as
soon as that portion is complete.

Again, any questions or comments, let me know.

Thanks

Doug



